
 

Dear Colleague, 

The President  of the Italian Society of Nephrology (SIN) Antonio Dal Canton and 
the Scientific Committee (Chairman Gianni Capasso) of the 50th  SIN annual 
meeting(Bologna 7‐10 october 2009) decided to open the meeting attendance 
also to non Italian scientists, with the aim to exchange programs and improve 
the already optimal relationships among European nephrologists.  

We will be honoured if you decide to contribute with one or more abstracts to 
the congress. 

You will find hereby enclosed the abstract form with all necessary instructions:  

http://www.planning.it/sin2009/abstract.aspx?lng=en  

Hoping in an active participation from all of you, 

We remain sincerely yours, 

Antonio Dal Canton 

 SIN President 

Alessandro Balducci 

SIN Secretary 

Giovanbattista Capasso 

President of the Scientific Committee 

Alessandro Amore 

Member of the Scientific Committee  

 


